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TO THE BUILDING NEEDS COMMITTEE:

Ron Picherri, Norman Clemence and Ruth Hopfmann from this
committee met with the Selectmen on this date at 7 p.m. to discuss
the future of our committee. The selectmen acknowledged receipt of
our report of Nov. 29, 1995 summarizing the activities and
meetings which we held from Jan. 1944 thru May, 1995.

SInce only three members were present the discussion was short,
but they stated that they wished us to continue looking into the
other building needs of the town - especially a use for the Town
Hall which they did not want to remain empty after the town
offices were moved to the Butterick building. It was also agreed
that we should investigate land parcels which could be used for
siting a new police station. Suggested were: Butterick School
land, Jeff/land between the old cemetery and Bird Street. ALso
they seemed to be in favor of using the town hall for the station,
even leaving the second floor as is for the time being.

They mentionned that they approved of one of our committee
(Sean) serving on the school "study" committee so we would know
what was being considered by them.

It now seems we should set a meeting for January, 1996.
(Set at Nov. mtg for 7 p.m. Jan. 22nd).

Ruth Hopfmann

December 29, 1995

Since the above meeting Mr Cutler has given the committee coples-

(3 pp, undated) of revised plan for Police Station at former
Town Hall. Copies are included with this package. (rh)
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